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5.   BRIDGE REPLACEMENT -- PUBLIC WORKS
      FUNDING -- (B4742) 295TH STREET WEST
      (Request sent to 46 vendors)

     RFB #18-0007 S/C #8000123183
Engineer's Estimate:  $607,123.00
Bridge on 295th St. West Between 45th & 53rd Street 
North (B472)
Bid Bond
Acknowledge Addendum

BergeKamp 
Construction

Nowak 
Construction Co., 

Inc.
Unruh Excavating Wildcat 

Construction
Conspec, Inc. dba 

Kansas Paving L & M Contractors

Reece 
Construction Co., 

Inc.

APAC - Kansas, 
Inc.

Cillessen & Sons, 
Inc.

Cornejo & Sons, 
LLC

DH Gable & 
Associates

Dondlinger & 
Sons Construction 

Co., Inc.

Klaver Construction Co., Inc. Mies Construction Inc. Multicon, Inc.

$431,828.37 $506,645.16 $957,280.26

No Bid

Hacker Bros. Construction Mid - Kansas Construction Services Wichita Concrete Pipe

Y Y Y
Y Y Y

On the recommendation of Kristen McGovern, on behalf of Public Works, Linda Kizzire moved to accept the low bid from Klaver Construction Co., Inc. in the 
amount of $431,828.37. Richard Powell seconded the motion.  The motion passed unanimously.

This is a bridge replacement which includes grading, asphalt surfacing, seeding, guardrail and pavement marking. 

Questions and Answers

Talaya Schwartz:  Is this bridge replacement already in the budget for this year?  

Jim Weber:  Yes.  This is in our 2018 CIP. This is approved.


